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Nicholas Perros, M.D., 
has joined Maine Medical 
Partners – Hospital Medi-
cine. He will be working at 
both Maine Medical Center 
and Stephens Memorial 
Hospital. Dr. Perros com-
pleted his residency here at 
Maine Medical Center. He 
received his medical degree 
from Loyola University Chi-
cago Stritch School of Med-
icine. In his free time, he 
enjoys golf, snowboarding, 
hiking and spending time 
with his family. 
 
 
 

Patrick K. Hohl, D.O., 
has joined Maine Medical 
Partners – MaineHealth 
Cardiology at its Lewiston 
practice. He earned his 
medical degree from the 
University of New England 
College of Osteopathic 
Medicine. At the University 
of Vermont College of 
Medicine, he completed a 
residency in internal medi-
cine, served as Chief Resi-
dent and then completed a 
fellowship in cardiovascular 
disease. Dr. Hohl's clinical 
interests include sports car-
diology, valvular heart dis-
ease and nuclear cardiology. 

Evdokia Eleftheriou, 
M.D., has joined Maine 
Medical Partners –
Neurology. She received her 
medical degree from the 
University of Massachusetts 
Medical School in Worces-
ter, where she also complet-
ed her neurology residency 
training and served as a Co-
Chief Resident. She comes 
to Maine Medical Partners 
having recently finished her 
fellowship in neuroim-
munology/multiple sclero-
sis at the University of Mas-
sachusetts Medical School. 
In her spare time, Dr. 
Eleftheriou enjoys the out-
doors, particularly hiking 
and nature trails, and art 
activities. 

 

Julia Fritz, M.D., has 
joined Maine Medical Part-
ners – Pediatric Specialty 
Care, Gastroenterology. She 
is Board certified in Pediat-
rics and fellowship trained 
in pediatric gastroenterolo-
gy.  Dr. Fritz will be seeing 
patients at our Portland and 
Oakland offices. Dr. Fritz is 
a graduate of Mount Sinai 
School of Medicine and 
completed her residency 
here at Maine Medical Cen-
ter. She then went on to 
Medical College of Wiscon-
sin for her fellowship train-
ing. Her clinical interests 
include working with the 
aerodigestive population 
and improving quality of  
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care to all patients. In her 
spare time, she enjoys run-
ning, swimming, camping 
and anything outdoors with 
her dog, Ozzy, and her fian-
cé, Patrick. She's thrilled to 
be back in New England 
and at MMC.  

 

 

 

 

Lewis Richards, M.D., 
has joined Maine Medical 
Partners. He will be splitting 
his time between MMP –
Hospital Medicine and 
MMP – Palliative Medicine. 
Dr. Richards earned his 
medical degree from Chica-
go Medical School. He 
completed his residency and 
his palliative care and hos-
pice fellowship here at 

Maine Medical Center. He is 
Board certified in Internal 
Medicine. Dr. Richards' in-
terests include the relation-
ship between palliative med-
icine and other specialties. 
When he’s not working, he 
enjoys spending time out-
doors with his family. 

David Taplinger, M.D., 
received his medical degree 
from Eastern Virginia Medi-
cal School and completed 
his residency in the Depart-
ment of Neurology at Uni-
versity of Virginia. He is 
fellowship trained in clinical 
neurophysiology/EEG and 
epilepsy and will be practic-
ing adult neurology with a 
focus on the evaluation and 

management of patients 
with epilepsy.  

Christopher Link, M.D., 
has joined Maine Medical 
Partners – MaineHealth 
Cardiology in its Scar-
borough practice. He holds 
a medical degree from the 
University of Miami Miller 
School of Medicine, and he 
completed his residency in 
internal medicine at Univer-
sity of Pittsburgh Medical 
Center (UPMC) Presbyteri-
an Hospital. Dr. Link also 
completed two fellowships 
in heart failure and cardiolo-
gy at UPMC. He is Board 
certified in both Internal 
Medicine and Cardiovascu-
lar Disease. 

Emily I. Kenny, M.D., of 
Coastal Women's 
Healthcare was newly ap-
pointed to the Maine Medi-
cal Center Medical Staff. 
Dr. Kenny received her 
medical degree from Michi-
gan State University and will 
provide obstetrics & gyne-
cology care. 

Kenneth S. O’Rourke, 
M.D., of Rheumatology 
Associates was newly ap-
pointed to the Maine Medi-
cal Center Medical Staff. 
Dr. O’Rourke received his 
medical degree from the 
George Washington Uni-
versity School of Medicine 
and will provide rheumatol-
ogy care. 

Zachary Smith, M.D., of 
InterMed was newly ap-
pointed to the Maine Medi-
cal Center Medical Staff. 
Dr. Smith received his med-
ical degree from University 
of North Carolina Chapel 
Hill and will provide inter-
nal medicine care. 
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